Miss Ruth Baker Lakeview Consolidated Schools Battle Creek, Michigan

Dear Ruths

I have taken up the matter, which you wrote about, with the Registrar, the Assistant Registrar, who will become the Registrar at the end of this academic year, and also with Dean Schwegler, and everything looks very favorable.

I received a telephone call from Dean Schwegler's office this morning and Miss Rich states that they are sending a statement that should clear you without any doubt.

If you have any further difficulty please notify me at once and we will endeavor to straighten it out according to your desire.

With all good wishes, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation Varsity Basketball Coach